
Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) 
Administrator’s Report 

May 23, 2019 

District Updates 

 There is a Special Local School Funding Election on June 4, 2019. The Los Angeles School District 

Board of Education voted unanimously to place Measure EE, a 16 cent per square foot parcel tax, on 

the ballot in a special local school funding election. Measure EE will provide additional locally 

controlled school funding. 

 Board District 5 has a new Board member. Board Member Jackie Goldberg was sworn in on Tuesday, 

May 21, 2019. We congratulate Ms. Goldberg and look forward to having her visit our various 

committee meetings and or activities.  

 Congratulations to Dr. Vivian Ekchian for being selected as the new Superintendent for Glendale 

Unified. We wish her a lot of luck and thank her for her continued support of our parents and PCS.  

Committee Update 

We currently have 50 members in the PAC. This week we sent 3 termination letters and 10 warning letters. 

The Bylaws committee may want to review the language in the bylaws and see if there is a way to have 

PAC members submit a temporary leave in case there are family emergencies or personal situations. 

 PCS Update 

 On June 11, 2019 at 4:00 p.m., the DELAC and PAC Chairpersons will be delivering a presentation to the 

Board of Education. The focus of the June 11, 2019 Board Meeting is the LCAP Hearing. The 

Chairpersons will present to the Board of Education comments developed by the members of the PAC and 

the members of DELAC. All PAC and DELAC members are invited to attend the Board meeting. In order 

to facilitate this process, I have arranged for committee members to meet in the Blue Room at 3:00 p.m. 

We will have lite refreshments for members. I am going to ask all committee parents to submit an RSVP to 

PCS so that we can have your names on a list. PCS will reserve a seat for you if you RSVP. If you do not 

RSVP then we will not be able to guarantee a seat for you. We also need to inform you that the 

presentation by the PAC and DELAC Chairperson may take place after 5 or even 6 p.m.  

Roll Call Vote: New learning! (See handout) 

Upcoming Central District Parent Committee Trainings:   

The schedule for the Fall 2019 Parent Workshops will be available by the end of June.  

 

 

 
State Testing  

UPDATE:  The District 

decided to send all parents a 

black and white copy of the 

SBAC test results next school 

year.  

In addition, parents will be 

able to obtain student test 

results through their Parent 

Portal account. Parents need 

to enroll in Parent Portal.   

The SBAC State Testing 

Window is March 4, 2019 

through June 7, 2019. 

District Parent Legislative Learning 

(Study) Group 

Purpose:  District parents 

interested in studying and 

reviewing current and future state 

and federal legislation, which 

affects the District, English 

Learners, foster youth, special 

education and other students. 

June 5, 2019-Planning Session 

10:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 

 

Enroll in the 

Parent Portal! 

 

 
Reminder: 

Special Local School 

Funding Election on  

June 4, 2019 

Measure EE 

 

 


